HIGH VALUE AGRICULTURE DEVELOPMENT AGENCY
ANDAMAN AND NICOBAR ADMINISTRATION
DIRECTORATE OF AGRICULTURE

PRESS NOTE

The Department of Agriculture has resolved to launch “Mission Organic in A
& N islands” with the objective to declare the entire Andaman and Nicobar Islands
as Organic Islands, by developing sustainable agriculture system and an alternate
stralegy over chemical farming, which would be a guideline for working of biological

processes in natural eco system.

To implement the programmme, a document on “Mission Organic in A & N
Islands” is prepared by the department which includes Plan of Action, Policies &
Strategies and Governance. The document can be viewed in the A & N

Administration website e Aand niean

In this context, the Department of Agriculture requests valuable inputs,
comments and suggestions for effective implementation of the mission. Hence,
general public, farmers, scientists, scholars, research institutes and other
organizations are requested to send their inputs/ comments/suggestions latest by
15m July 2010 either by post to the Director of Agriculture, Directorate of

Agriculture, Haddo, Port Blair- 744102 or through email- divooric sl com.
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MISSION ORGANIC : ANDAMAN AND NICOBAR ISLANDS

The Department of Agriculture has resolved to launch “Mission Organic
in A & N islands” with the objective to declare the entire Andaman and
Nicobar Islands as Organic Islands, by developing sustainable agriculture
system and an alternate strategy over chemical farming, which would be a

guideline for working of biological processes in natural eco system.

To implement the programmes, a document on “Mission Organic in A &

N Islands” is prepared by the department, which includes -
e Action Plan,
¢ Policies & Strategies and
e Governance.

High Value Agriculture Development Agency (HVADA) & Department of
Agriculture requests valuable inputs, comments and suggestions for effective
implementation of the mission. Hence, general public, farmers, scientists,
scholars, research institutes and other organizations are requested to send
their inputs/ comments/suggestions latest by 15t July 2010 either by post

to

THE DIRECTOR OF AGRICULTURE,
DIRECTORATE OF AGRICULTURE,
HORTICULTURE ROAD,

HADDO, PORT BLAIR

A&N ISLANDS- 744102

or through email in the ids: iiooriv il on or diragiic o i i
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